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Why the Big Change in Cost?
And the Reduction in Days?

• Lack of work from “Other” and NOAA in 2009 
compared to 2008, creates higher day rates for 
other NSF and Navy and the potential need to lay 
up ships.

• Higher percentage of 2009 cruises on Large 
vessels compared to 2008 increases the average 
cost per day of the fleet.

• Higher fuel costs, which impact large vessels more 
(50¢/gal change = $1,250 per day change in day 
rate for Global Ships)

• Other inflationary costs for personnel, 
maintenance, regulatory compliance, etc.





Will things get better like they did last year?
• Next two charts show 2008 days and costs as of Oct. 

1, 2008 compared to those days and costs for 2008 
now and for 2009.

• Between then and now a significant amount of 
Private and Institutional work was added to the 
schedules along with some additional Navy work.
– Waite Institute - Seward Johnson
– Survey work - Walton Smith
– N.J. Wind farm work - Sharp
– Scallop Survey – Sharp
– Survey work - Kilo Moana

• Only such work on the horizon for 2009 at the 
moment is the Walton Smith survey work, other 
survey work on Kilo Moana and perhaps some 
additional wind farm work.





For 2008 between early October 2007 and now, NSF days and costs went down, and there was substantial 
increase in Other work, NOAA work and Navy work. For 2009, All sources are down in terms of number of 
days.  Navy and NSF days have not changed that much, but costs are much higher.
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